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9th November 2012

Dear Mr Laird

Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999
The Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2010
Permit ref: EP33/4

Further to the inspection undertaken on 5th November 2012, I can confirm that the operation was
generally found to be satisfactory and complied with the most conditions of the permit. Please ensure
that the following points are addressed:

1. Provide a guarantee that the booth extraction ensures that particle emissions are under
10mg/Nm3.

2. Please provide your annual VOC usage figures and ensure that this is forwarded to the Council
annually.

3. Undertake a daily check of emissions and keep a log of such checks.
4. Provide details of the newly installed dust extraction plant to include dust extraction levels.

Your process has achieved a risk rating of LOW.

As you may be aware Defra has recently produced a revised process guidance note for the re-spraying
of road vehicles [PG6/34(11)]. Please find attached a Variation Notice, accompanied by the varied
permit ref: EP33/4 which takes account of changes made in the guidance.

If you have any queries or would like to discuss the varied permit please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Louise Burns
Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health


